
Cherry, Brian K 

3/3/2014 6:41:18 PM
Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Incident in Carmel — request from the city for a CPUC contact 

Forgetfulness ? Laura will loop you in.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Mar 3, 2014, at 5:11 PM, "Tyrrell, Denise" <denise.tyrrell@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Brian - is there some reason I'm not included in these Doll updates?

Denise

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Clanon, Paul"
Date:03/03/2014 4:49 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." ,
Cc: "Tyrrell, Denise"
Subject: RE: Incident in Carmel — request from the city for a CPUC contact

Redacted /'Prosper, Terrie D."

Looping in Denise

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 4:42 PM _______
To: Clanon, Paul; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; [Redacted 
Subject: Incident in Carmel - request from the city for a CPUC contact

; Prosper, Terrie D.

SB GT&S 0093598
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The mayor and other officials in Carmel have asked who at the CPUC they can 
talk to about today’s incident and what sort of investigation will be done by the 
CPUC as a result.

I know that SED has two engineers on site now, but I assume the investigation 
contact would be someone else?

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pgA.tai»M)gllg'epPietSfif/piitacy/customer/
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